
“I thought I was going to come out here and hear crazy Christians who could not defend  

their views. Now [after talking with you] I don’t want to be pro-choice anymore.”  

    -- University of New Mexico student, after dialogue with a JFA volunteer, October 2006  
           

    

January 7, 2010 
 

  

Greetings All, 
 
I am excited to inform you that I have reached my support raising goal! I am currently in 
the process of packing and getting ready to move up to Wichita on the 10

th
. Thanks to 

your generous support and prayers I am able to start working even earlier than I had 
originally planned. God has been working mightily over the past few weeks as He has 
been preparing me for this next big step in my life and bringing in more generous support 
than I could ever have imagined. 

 

Your support will help me reach many students in 2010. Thank you!  

 

As I move up to Wichita I would ask for your prayer in some various areas: 
 

• Adjusting to a new living situation 
 

• Adjusting to a new environment (I’m told it’s rather chilly) 
 

• The courage to boldly spread the truth about abortion 
 

• Safe travel 
 

• Strength to do all tasks set before me 
 

It’s hard to believe how time has flown by and the moment has arrived for me to start my 
life as an adult. I look forward to the coming months as the Lord brings new challenges 
and opportunities. Our first campus outreach will be in March, and I am excited to get back 
out on campus and engage in healthy dialogue with some students. Thank you once again 
for all your support and prayers, and I’ll be sending y’all an update once I’m settled. 
 
 

In Christ, 
 
Joshua Pedrick 

 

          RESULTS OF MY SUPPORT RAISING EFFORTS TO DATE 
 
 
 

[ 

• As of January 7th, I’ve reached my support goal for the 7-month internship! 
 
 

• I will be moving to Wichita on January 11th to start my internship!! Praise God! 
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